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SAFETY ALERT: TOWER CRANE INCIDENT AT NEW SYDNEY FISH MARKETS 

 
SYDNEY, AUSTRALIA: At approximately 12:30pm yesterday (Thursday 28 September 2023), there was an 
incident involving a M860D tower crane operating on the new Sydney Fish Markets construction site.   
 
Marr Contracting is assisting our client and Safe Work NSW with investigations into the incident.  
 
Initial investigations have indicated that a connection pin at the luff rope termination point dislodged, causing 
the boom to fall.  
 
As a precaution, all Marr cranes are currently being inspected by Marr’s Construction and Rigging team to 
ensure that all luff rope termination points are secure.  
 
Marr recommends that all tower crane owners undertake the same measures.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Simon Marr  
Managing Director 
 
 


